




Upon reviewing all topics that involved these subject areas, the team 

decided to focus on the personal advisement of each student especially 

focusing on the FTEIC students.  

 

An orientation course, LLS 1311, is required at CCC for graduation.  

Employing the use of the course in the QEP will assist and reinforce the 

advising protocol.  Thus, the topic was named ROAD to Success:  

Revitalizing Orientation and Advisement Development in May 2018.  

The QEP Team created goals and outcomes for the topic at that time, but 

further work and specific initiatives and actions have been developed for the 
plan by the QEP Team.  
 


